
Youth Exchange Report 

My year started in Milan Italy, meeting the new District Governors from Multiple District 19. I 

collected emails and contacts for the District Youth Exchange Program (YEP) representatives, 

then updated our website, WWW.MD19LIONSYOUTHEXCHANGE.ORG.   

We are still missing representatives from Districts; B, C, D, E, and I.  This may not seem like a 

big deal, but it’s helpful to have a contact in these Districts.  As they help promote the Lions 

Youth Exchange program in their local schools and our MD 19 Youth Exchange Foundation!   

So DG’s please consider this spot on your cabinet.  The Districts that have a YEP 

representatives, have been able to promote the program during announcements at the High 

Schools as well as during the visitations of the District Governors.   

District A, is in a league of their own, doing amazing things with Youth Exchange!  Thank You to 

George Sim and his team up North.   

My personal goal is to attend all the Spring Conferences, in MD19, and visit as many clubs that I 

possibly can to let them know of our program and foundation!  Thanks for all you do in 

spreading the word about this incredible program for the youth in our communities! 

In Service, 

Tammy Allan 

 

 

 

 

http://www.md19lionsyouthexchange.org/

